
Join Us In European Ministry! 

"Come over...and help us." Acts 16:9 

Paul's invitation to take the gospel to Europe was a simple one. "Come and help us!" Bringing the love of God and the 

truth of the gospel is the greatest help we can give!  

On Friday, April 5 we will leave for a visit to our brothers and sisters who are faithfully leading and serving the 

church in Ukraine, Germany, and Estonia. In Ukraine we will meet with local and national leaders of the Ukrainian 

Baptist Union. We will also participate in ministry and training to Church Planter couples from more than 20 

Ukrainian oblasts, and regional leaders of Church Planting movements across the country. We plan to be there for two 

weeks. 

On April 24-26 we will make our way to Munich, Germany, where we will spend a day with our dear friends and 

fellow laborers, Kyle and Matilda Tromanhauser. The Tromanhauser family has been faithfully working at planting 

an International congregation in this strategic city for 8 years. In recent months, Kyle has faced some medical 

challenges, and they are experiencing the “empty nest” for the first time (always a tough adjustment!). We are excited 

to have a brief, but precious visit opportunity with them.  

On the 26th we will make our way to Estonia. For 9 days, we will visit churches, camps, seminaries, and ministry 

partners in Tallinn and Tartu. We’ll be joining a ministry team led by Dr. Bill Ankerberg, which will include many 

Converge pastors and leaders from around the United States.  

We’re inviting you to join us on this journey! Your prayers for us are essential to the fruitfulness of our ministry. As 

Paul told the church in Corinth, "And you are helping us by praying for us. Then many people will give thanks 

because God has graciously answered so many prayers for our safety." Please use the attached Prayer Calendar to 

pray for us each day as we travel, listen, teach, preach, encourage, learn, and worship over the coming 5 weeks. Thank 

you for your love, prayers, and support! Your partnership makes our ministry to the Europe and Mediterranean 

Region possible! We can’t do it without you! 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more 
information, or to 

support our 
ministry, go to:  

 
BobCarolMarsh.com 

 

 

 


